

Reaping the Fruits of our Labor and our Relationship with the GRMC

Paula M. Termuhlen, MD

z.umn.edu/JRMC

All work in JRMC is licensed under CC BY-NC





Reaping the Fruits of our Labor and our Relationship with the GRMC

By Paula M. Termuhlen, MD Editor-in-Chief, Journal of Regional Medical Campuses

This issue of the JRMC highlights the important relationship that we share with the Association of American Medical Colleges, Group on Regional Medical Campuses. We are excited to provide, for the first time, extended abstracts of presentations given at the 2019 Group on Regional Medical Campuses Spring Meeting held April 15-17, 2019 in Spokane, WA. Presenters were invited to submit their peer-reviewed abstracts to the JRMC, updated with questions that were considered by the audience and including important take home points. The GRMC Spring Meeting is the premier venue for sharing the work that originates on regional medical campuses in North America and networking with colleagues that work on our campuses. The JRMC is honored to be able to capture a snapshot of the content of importance to our readers.

The JRMC Editorial Board would like to thank our partners at the AAMC in Educational Affairs who support our GRMC and who have been instrumental in helping us foster a close working relationship with our regional campus stakeholders-Katherine McOwen, Stephen McKenzie, Ethan Kendrick and Sarah Brown. Their support and encouragement have helped the JRMC expand it readership and to increase its submissions.

Enjoy this issue and please let us know your thoughts of what we can do to improve it!